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 both expenses and income. 

 animals have different nutritional needs.  

 forage quality, lengthen stand life, and reduce weed problems. 

 

 

 

 

 

Periodic adjustments in stocking rate or use of cross fencing to vary the type or amount of available 

forage can greatly affect animal performance and pasture species composition. Matching stocking 

rates with forage production is also extremely important. 

 season and warm-season forages, stockpiling forage, and grazing crop residues 

are examples of ways stored feed needs can be reduced. 

 

ance, and profits. 

It’s up to you. Rarely, if ever, do we get something for nothing. 

 

 Source: Ball, D.M., C.S. Hoveland, and G.D. Lacefield. Adapted with permission from the International Plant Nutrition 

Institute, Norcross, GA. 



 Saturday, March 12th, 2016 -  8:30 am to Noon 

Zimmer Tractor - 405 E. 7th St. Brookville, IN  
7:30-8:30am Breakfast  - Provided by Zimmer Tractor 

8:30-9:00am  Franklin County FSA, SWCD, NRCS, Purdue Extension, Whitewater River Watershed Project 

  updates  “Programs and Services Available” 

PARP: 9:00-12:00pm                    CCH for Category 1 and RT  

9:00-10:00am  John Obermeyer Purdue University “Insect Pest Management Update” 

10:00-10:45am  David Brandt, Ohio Producer  “Cover Crop Mixes & Soil Health” 

10:45-11:45am  Joe Ikley and Doug Spaunhorst , Purdue University “Weed Management Update for 2016 ”  

11:45-12:00pm  Anna Morrow, Ag and  Natural Resources Extension Educator,  Purdue Extension— 

  Franklin County “Bee Aware” 

Whitewater River Watershed Project 
10729 RANDALL AVE., STE. 2 - AURORA, IN 47001 
 

Phone:  812-926-2406 Ext. 107 

http://www.dearborncountywatersheds.org 
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The Whitewater River Watershed Project 

would like to wish everyone a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year!!! 


